
 CITY OF VAUGHAN 
 
 REPORT NO. 45 OF THE 
 
 COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE 
 (WORKING SESSION) 
  
 For consideration by the Council 
 of the City of Vaughan 
 on December 13, 2016 
 
 
 
 
The Committee of the Whole (Working Session) met at 9:50 a.m., on December 7, 2016. 
 
Present:  Councillor Marilyn Iafrate, Chair 

Hon. Maurizio Bevilacqua, Mayor (10:07 a.m.)  
Regional Councillor Michael Di Biase 
Regional Councillor Mario Ferri 
Regional Councillor Gino Rosati 
Councillor Tony Carella 
Councillor Alan Shefman 

 
The following item was dealt with: 
 
 
1 ONTARIO MUNICIPAL BOARD REVIEW 
 ALL WARDS 
 
The Committee of the Whole (Working Session) recommends: 
 
1) That consideration of this matter be deferred to the Council meeting of December 13, 2016, 

and that staff submit a Communication to Council addressing the comments made by 
Members of Council. 

 
Recommendation 

 
The Deputy City Manager, Legal and Human Resources, and the Deputy City Manager, Planning and 
Growth Management, recommend: 
 
1. That this report be forwarded as the City of Vaughan’s submission to the Province of Ontario in 

response to the Ontario Municipal Board Review.  
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The meeting adjourned at 11:53 a.m. 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 
Councillor Marilyn Iafrate, Chair 
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